- III. There was then some discussion of MA's Power Point presentation. This data was seen to raise new questions (especially with regard to how we will come up with the additional seats that will be required for students). Do we have the answers?
- IV. It was decided that for the Forum on April 23 we need to make individual presentations before opening the floor for discussion.
- V. There was very brief discussion of the new draft of the proposal. One suggested change was deleting the reference to "major" at the bottom of p. 3. We agreed that further comments would be sent via e-mail.

Respectfully submitted,

Francisco J. Gonzalez